Dear Valued Customer:

According to the United States Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA), Safety Data Sheets
(SDSs, replacing the former term MSDS) are not required for biological or chemical products that do not meet
the definition of a hazardous chemical as defined under 29 CFR 1910.1200. At this time, to the best of our
knowledge, the following Zoetis products do not meet the definition of a hazardous chemical and therefore do
not require an SDS:

e CLINICARE® and CLINICARE® RF

Respectfully,

Zoetis Environment, Health and Safety (EHS), Toxicology and Hazard Communication

Zoetis Inc. 10 Sylvan Way, Parsippany, New Jersey 07054 (USA)
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